
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 1, 2022 

 

Ernest Wong 

Chairman, Historic Preservation Permit Review Committee 

121 N. Lasalle St., 10th Floor 

Chicago, IL 60602 

 

Re:  Support for Proposed Dormer Addition at 2154 W. Potomac 

 

Dear Mr. Wong, 

 

I fully support the proposed dormer addition at 2154 W. Potomac Avenue.  The work that the 

owner and architect have done with DPD’s Historic Preservation Division to make this addition 

minimally visible from the street is adequate.  I am pleased when improvements can be made to 

historic homes and those improvements do not interfere with the important character of the 

property itself and the landmark districts in which they sit. 

 

Furthermore, Wicker Park Committee has always guarded the preservation treasure that is the 

Wicker Park Historic District.  Their letter of support on this matter carries great weight and 

provides important community feedback that this is a good project. 

 

Should you have additional questions about this matter, please contact Brian Pelrine at the 2nd 

Ward Service Office, at (312) 643-2299.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Alderman Brian Hopkins  

2nd Ward 

 


